
COMMITTEE REPORTS

 

The HSE Committee meets on the second Thursday of every other month. The Committee is a forum for 
HSE professionals and other stakeholders from PBPA member companies to discuss challenges, share best 
practices, and collaborate on initiatives to improve safety and environmental performance in the Permian 
Basin.

The HSE Committee submits the following quarterly report detailing the Committee’s activities in the second 
quarter of 2020 and those planned for the coming quarter:

Meeting in 2020

    •	 The HSE Committee did not meet during the second quarter due to social distancing 
            recommendations.
    •	 The Committee is scheduled to meet the week of July 20. The results of our 2019 Spills & Safety
            Benchmarking Study will be presented.

Current Projects & Initiatives

    •	 Compilation and analysis of results for our 2019 Spills & Safety Benchmarking Study was completed
            by volunteers in May.  These results were then redistributed to those companies who participated
            for their review and use. A summary of these results will be available to the full HSE committee, and
            will be presented at our upcoming meeting the week of July 20.
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